AB/JC/U87 06831
30 January 1997
Dr. McMillin

220 Knock Road
Belfast 6

Dear Dr. McMillin,

<o MBS -

I met with Jennifer and Allen Roberts, Claire’s parents on the
20th January 1997. This was simply as a courtesy. We discussed
the events surrounding Claire’s tragic death. I wasn’t able to
add any further insight into why this should have occurred. I
know that both parents are suffering greatly and father in
particular is struggling with the grieving process.

If you have no objection I would be happy to leave the door open
here. If parents do call me with any other thoughts or questions
I would be pleased to try and answer them.

Yours sincerely,

Colin

Dr. C. Gaston, MB ChB FRCP(C) )
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